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Dear Mr. Krulewitch, 
 
Thank you for reaching out on behalf of the Bay Village Neighborhood Association.  
 
Let me introduce to you Boston Adult Technical Academy.   We are an alternative school 
organization that prepares students between the ages of 19 and 22 for college and careers.  We 
are a diverse community of learners that includes new Bostonians from over13 countries as well 
as native students.     
 
Our students are self-motivated, emerging adults that constantly engage in community service 
projects and seek opportunities for employment and internships in the local business and 
institutional enterprises.     
 
Our curricular expectations require our student body to develop a sense of collective 
responsibility and respect for the environment; our school traditionally observes the celebration 
of Earth Day with the planting of trees and betterment of the school premises with a sense of 
camaraderie and a spirit of stewardship with the local community. 
 
We know your association and our school will achieve mutual gains as neighbors. We will invite 
you to meet our community of students and educators and share the fun and rewarding 
experience of sharing our students’ success. 
 
Again, thank you for your message. We look forward to working with your association.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sheila Azores 
Headmaster, 
Boston Adult Technical Academy 
 
 
 


